
 

 

                                     

 

 

 

Sanctity of Human Life Sunday is a day that churches 

across the nation spend celebrating the precious value 

of human life. Sanctity Of Human Life Sunday is    

observed on January 21, 2024. 

 

 

 

The fourth Sunday in January is the designated day 

each year for Baptist Men's Day. Churches use this 

day to remind their entire congregation of the im-

portance of Baptist Men's ministry within the church, 

community, and the world. The 90th observance of 

Baptist Men's Day falls on January 28, 2024. 
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Rooted in trust and hope in the Lord. 

Branching out in ministry and service in our community. 

– Jeremiah 17:7-8 

Memorials for December 
 

Building Fund:   

In memory of Mrs. Gail Redding by Mrs. Kim Bagwell. 

 
 

The Crisis Center is in Need of the Following: 

Boy’s & Men’s Clothes 

Baby Diapers & Wipes 
 
 

Ladies Ministry Paint PartyLadies Ministry Paint PartyLadies Ministry Paint PartyLadies Ministry Paint Party    
Thursday, Thursday, Thursday, Thursday, January 18January 18January 18January 18thththth    @ @ @ @ 6:00 PM6:00 PM6:00 PM6:00 PM    
Fellowship BuildingFellowship BuildingFellowship BuildingFellowship Building    

 

 
Men’s Ministry Soup Lunch 

Saturday, January 27, 2024 

Fellowship Building 
 
 

  

 

Senior Adult Luncheon 

Thursday, February 8, 2024 

12:00 pm Fellowship Building 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Collect canned food and bring them to the church by  

Sunday February 11th.  Place your cans in the box under the  

table in the foyer. We will be taking food to the Crisis Center   

on Monday, February 12th.  Let’s make the Crisis Center   

the REAL Winners of the Super Bowl. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


